Congratulations on choosing to participate in a Telehealth visit with your physical therapist! Just a few steps to take before your virtual meeting! Once you have set up your appointment with your provider through email\*, please make sure you have done the following:

- 1) Fill out the Telehealth Intake Form
- 2) Fill out the Telehealth Consent Form
- 3) Medicare patients, please sign the ABN form
- 4) Arrange payment through our portal labeled Payment, or let your therapist know you'd prefer to pay by phone with our Administrative staff.
- 5) Read the Telehealth Prep Form

That's it! Enjoy your session.

MaryBraun@synergyptyoga.com

Sarah@synergyptyoga.com